Cochranton Community Fair

Cochranton, Pa 16314

May 4, 2017

David Dickson
RE: Bleachers at the Cochranton Jr/Sr High School

Dear Mr. Dickson;

It has come to the attention of the Cochranton Community Fair Association that the
school may have some bleachers available for removal from the existing field at the High
School. We would like to inquire about any of these remaining bleachers that are no
longer being used by the school for us to use at the fair for our young people and their
families. These bleachers would be of great value to the community not only for fair
time, but for all the community functions that take place on the grounds. Having these
bleachers would be a blessing for the family and friends supporting different events. We
would take full responsibility for the removal of the bleachers to the fair grounds at no
cost or obligation to the School District. The only thing that we would need to ask for is
that we be allowed access to the bleachers for their removal. We greatly appreciate the
opportunity for these bleachers, and thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Gerd O Arcls

Jennifer J Loucks, Secretary

Cochranton Community Fair Association
P.O. Box 848

Cochranton, Pa 16314

814-694-5111



